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           February 11, 2010 
 
 
 
Edward Vielmetti 
 

Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request dated February 4, 2010 
 10-028 Vielmetti 
 
Dear Mr. Vielmetti: 
 
 This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act request, dated 
February 4, 2010 and received February 5, 2010, for records regarding the pedestrian refuge 
island at Seventh and Washington Streets.  The City of Ann Arbor, by this letter, is giving notice, 
as required under the Michigan Freedom of Information Act, to extend for not more than ten 
business days the period during which it will respond to the above-stated request.  You may 
expect a response by March 1, 2010.   
 

If you have any questions concerning this response, please contact Laurie Foondle, 
FOIA Coordinator, (734)794-6000 ext. 42190. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jayne S. Miller 

       Community Services Administrator 
 

 


